
will be at school on 
Wednesday 6th December 
from 3:15pm-5:00pm  

Led by Rector Sue and 
the team, along with staff. 

 

There will be Craft and Activities for all primary school 
children and younger siblings. Then share a meal for all 
children and adults, which will be served from 4:30pm. 

All children must be accompanied by an adult.  

Spaces are limited so please email admin.hps@osborne.coop to 
book your space and support your church and school. 
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